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Overview
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Australian Government is undertaking an independent review of the Greenhouse and Energy Minimum Standards Act 2012 (GEMS Act), in line with section 176 of the Act. Ms Anna Collyer, a partner at law firm Allens, has been appointed to undertake the review. The review is a statutory requirement to ensure the GEMS Act remains appropriate and effective in reducing Australia’s energy consumption and greenhouse gas emissions. The review now invites public submissions on the Discussion Paper, which will be considered to inform the development of a Draft Report. 
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	Submission instructions

	Submissions are due by 5:00pm AEST, Wednesday, 28 March 2018. Any submissions received after this date will be considered at the Government’s discretion.
Where possible, submissions should be sent electronically, preferably in Microsoft Word or other text‑based formats, to the email address listed below.
All submissions must include a cover sheet.
Submissions can be forwarded to:
GEMSreview@environment.gov.au
Alternatively, submissions may be posted to the address below to arrive by the due date:
Attn: GEMS Review team
Appliance and Building Energy Efficiency Branch
Department of the Environment and Energy
GPO Box 787, Canberra, ACT, 2601, Australia 


	
Confidentiality and privacy
The Department will treat all submissions as public documents, unless the author requests the submission be treated as confidential.
Public submissions will be published in full on the Department’s website. The Department will publish the name of the individual or, name of the organisation (if applicable) and state or territory with your submission. 
A request may be made under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (Commonwealth) for a submission marked ‘confidential’ to be made available. Such requests will be determined in accordance with provisions under that Act.
The Department will deal with personal information contained in, or provided in relation to, submissions in accordance with this cover sheet and its Privacy Policy (www.environment.gov.au/privacy-policy). Personal information is collected for the purposes of identifying authors of submissions. It may be used and disclosed within the Department and to other persons for the purposes of carrying out the review, and otherwise as required or permitted by law.
Do you want this submission to be treated as confidential?                 Yes              No
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